Sheriff’s Department needs pictures
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The McKinley County Sheriff's Office is looking for photos of five former sheriffs who have
served the county during the years beginning in 1901 until 1930, to include them in a memorial
plaque.

The following former sheriffs’ pictures are being sought for the honor.

William A. Smith (1901-1902); (1903-1904)

Tom P. Talle (1911-1912); (1909-1910)

R. L. Roberts (1913-1914); (1915-1916); (1917-1918); (1929-1930)

J. H. McCamant (1919-1920); (1921-1922)

Lou Meyers (1923-1924)

Please reach out to either Capt. Christopher Escamilla or Sgt. Tammy Houghtaling at the
Sheriffs Office (505) 863-1410 with information.




